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Form 4 has passed the final exams and the 
results are: 
 
Kevin Ouma  Okoth  B 
Isaac Sede  Owuor  B-        
Violet Akinyi  Omolo             C+ 
Ian Adera          C+   
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These students have a good chance  
to be able to go to university 
 
The other students have passed their exams as 
well, with the results: 
Davine Atieno  Odalo         C 
Brian Otieno      C  
Kizito Otieno  Oremo             C 
Sharon Atieno Odoyo  C 
Evans Odhiambo        C- 
Anna Achieng   C-  
Mary Auma  Juma    C- 
Benard Atebe    D+ 
Nora Achieng              D+ 
Roy Onyango  Odero  D   
Lucy Akoth        D    
Happiness Kemuma Maisiba D 

 
We wish them all a good future.. 
 
This month of Mai the secondary school started 
again and so far we have been able to send 7 new 
children to school..  
This time we have 6 girls and 1 boy. 
 

With and without school uniform 
 

 
In the next newsletter we will give you more 
information about them all. 
 
 
We wish you all a good time. 


